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Note to Teams

Light Panels and DRS Disabling

Having carried out tests during P1 and P2 we can confirm that if yellow is displayed on panels 8, 9,
15 or 16 the detection point before the relevant DRS zone will be disabled.

If for any reason one of your cars is running detection in manual mode at such times, having
received permission from race control to do so, you should instruct your driver not to use DRS in the
relevant zone.

Charlie Whiting

The FIA Formula One Race Director



